s 1) Busy Summer

SHURCH Summer 2023

Recently

Wow! Busy summer! We kicked off our monthy
Time to Revive events at Love INC. We have
had a good turnout and lives are being changed!
We also kicked off Connect, our young adults'
group which will focus on developing
relationships and life skills.

We had a great time at our 5 day-clubs! The kids
had a blast and were exposed to the gospel in a
way they could understand.

Board Meetings

We are going to be electing two new officers of the church at
our annual congregational meeting August 27. John Harper is
stepping down from the Board Chairman position and Lottie
McDermott is stepping down from the Board Secretary role.
John has served as the Chairman for the last two years and
Lottie has served as the Secretary for the last year. They have
both done a phenomenal job and we are sorry to see them step
down but we are also excited for the new nominees that will be
presented to the church at the annual congregational meeting.
In other board news, several A/C Units at RCCC had gone out
and last friday we installed new ones. If you would like to
contribute to this financially, please contact one of the elders.



Special Events

Time to Revive - First Saturday of each month; 12:00 pm
Meet at Love INC to learn an easy way to share the gospel with
people you meet, then go out with a team to watch it in action!

Youth Activity Night - 4th Friday of each month; 6:30 pm
During Pizza, Prayer, & Praise, the junior high "Ignite” kids get
together to participate in fun, food, and learning-about God.

Cruise In at the Cross - Wednesday, August 30; 5:00 pm
Join us for the 5th annual Cruise In at the Cross for music,
food, raffles, and, of course, really cool cars!

Family Discipleship
Workshop

Pastor Justin is leading a quarterly workshop
where he demonstrates simple habits that
will focus a home on God as its head.
Subjects for the workshop so far have
Included such topics as Bible study methods
for children (and adults!) and how to use the
New City Chatechism for Kids. The next
workshop will be held Sunday, October 29th.
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